
                                                                  
     

 
 
 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 

 
************************************************************************ 
 
TO:           Jolene Kiolbassa, Chair 

Zoning & Platting Commission Members 
  
FROM:     Mark Graham, Senior Planner 
                  Planning and Zoning Department 
  
DATE:      July 21, 2020 
  
RE:  C814-2009-0139.03 – Bull Creek PUD Amendment #3 

Request for Indefinite Postponement by Applicant  
 
************************************************************************ 
 
The Staff requests an indefinite postponement of the above-referenced PUD amendment 
rezoning case in order to continue review of the Applicant’s proposed land use plan and 
related documents, and schedule the case for review by the Environmental Commission.   
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